
Tenth FAN Club Meeting of the 2023-2024 Season 

Saturday June 1st, 2024 

 

The tenth meeting of the season was held on Saturday June 1st, 2024, which was our 

season end party.  

The fare of the evening was Chinese food which was provided by the Chinese 

Gourmet on Manchester Road in Forked River. A variety of entrees including egg rolls 

and fortune cookies were served to a hungry crowd. Tonight was what the FAN Club 

is all about. Men and women gathered, broke bread and kibitzed with friends and 

neighbors on a variety of subjects. It was what this our community is all about. We 

care and share with all. It was a relaxing evening. And it seemed only right that 

dessert was coffee and ice cream from Rich’s on Rt. 9/ Main Street here in town. 

The 50/50 drawing was successful to the lucky winners. Big Bucks was not drawn 

tonight. In the summer months of June, July and August the drawing will take place 

at the first pool party of the month.  

As the meeting came to an end and people started dispersing, Margaret thanked 

everyone for coming. She wished all a happy and healthy summer with family, 

friends and neighbors.  

The 2024-2025 season will start on Wednesday September 4th at 7 pm. Mark your 

calendars. And if anybody knows of speakers or topics of interest, please share and 

we will see if we can get them on the agenda.  

 

Margaret Rom president 

Brenda Terhune treasurer & secretary      
 


